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Dear Parents and Carers,  

I wanted to update you this evening about an incident that took place today.  

As you may be aware, there was an altercation involving two pupils which was picked up by the 

Academy towards the end of the school day.  As soon as we became aware of the incident, we 

took immediate action and followed our robust Academy procedures. The police are now 

conducting an enquiry and both pupils are safe at home. 

Whilst I am unable to share further information at this point because the police enquiry is ongoing, 

please be assured that this was an isolated and extremely rare incident. The health, safety and 

wellbeing of all our pupils and staff is our number one priority, and we are dedicated to upholding 

the highest standards of behaviour and conduct.  

While I have updated you on this as soon as possible, I appreciate that you may have questions. 

As I hope you appreciate, I am limited in what I can share at this stage but please do not hesitate 

to get in touch with me directly or the admin team at the Academy and we will do our best to let 

you know what we can. Because of the police enquiry, I would also urge you not to make any 

comment about this matter on social media, as it may have legal repercussions and it is important, 

we all protect ourselves from that.  

If you do have any information that you or your child would like to share with the school, this can 

be done through our safeguarding email box: safeguarding@westonfavellacademy.org. Any 

information received will be treated in the strictest confidence.  

Thank you as always for your ongoing support. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Todd Johnson 
Senior Executive Principal 
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